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Three Rivers District Roundtable  

September 12, 2016 
   

  

Agenda 

Big Rocks – Retention 

Breakout Sessions:  

 Boy Scouts / Venturing – Venturing 

and Venturing Youth Protection 

 Cub Scouts – Cub Cooking 

 Order of the Arrow 

Upcoming Events 

For more information and sign-ups for 

upcoming events, please visit 

scoutingvermont.org.   

Cub Scouts: 

 Sept. 17 – Popcorn Sales start 

 Oct. 1 – Beaver Day – Sunrise 

 Oct. 22 – Haunted Harvest – Sunrise 

 Oct. 23 – Popcorn Sales end 

 Oct. 27 – Popcorn orders due 

Boy Scouts: 

 Oct 7 – 9 – Fall Camporee – Norris 

 Oct 16 – Jamboree parent meeting - 

Middlebury 

Order of the Arrow: 

 Sept. 9 t 12 – Fall Ordeal - Sunrise 

 Sept. 23 to 25 – Fall Fellowship 

Venture: 

 Oct 7 – 9 – Fall Camporee – Norris 

 Oct 16 – Jamboree parent meeting 

All: 

 Oct. 15 – Pow Wow – Hartford 

 Nov. 6 – Veteran’s Parade – Hartford 

We love your feedback!  

While there is a general outline to 

Roundtables, they are intended to provide 

support, training, and connections for Scout 

Leaders, whether new to Scouting or 

experienced and looking for new ideas.  As 

such, we would love to hear from you.  

Whether you are interested in connecting with 

others to co-plan ideas, are looking to 

schedule a local training as you have a 

conflict with the scheduled district training, or 

need ideas to recruit new scouts and leaders, 

please let us know.  We will work to integrate 

these needs into future Roundtables or work 

with leaders to meet with you and provide 

guidance. 

Re-Chartering  

Packets for re-chartering will be handed out 

at the October Roundtable.  District 

Commissioners will be on hand at the 

November Roundtable to assist with re-

chartering. 

Veteran’s Day Parade 

Every year the Boy Scouts of Vermont host a 

Veteran’s Day Parade to honor those who 

have and are serving in our armed forces, 

local fire stations, rescue, and local 

government.  This year’s parade will be held 

in Hartford, VT.  Visit the Green Mountain 

Council website home page for more 

information. 

September Roundtable Contacts 

For those who thought, hey, this was really 

helpful, I wish I knew how to contact that 

speaker for a follow-up: 

Kevin McCullen –kmccullen@yahoo.com 

Norm Smith – nwsmith@gmavt.net 

Alison Hampson – 

Alison.hampson@sbcglobal.net  

Judy McCullen – Jhmccullen@yahoo.com  

Shannon McCullen -  

miss.muckles@gmail.com 

Rick Bourdeau – rbourdeau@husky.ca 

Sandy Karstens – wkarstens@smcvt.edu  

 


